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I just read about this bill today, and I wish to register my strong opposition to it.  Our 

mail-in ballot system here in Oregon has worked magnificently well over the years, 

and there is no legitimate reason to repeal it other than to make it harder for 

Oregonians to vote.  I have been voting since long before this measure was passed, 

and I recall how difficult I found it to vote on Election Day, when I would have to make 

decisions on the spot.  Under our mail-in system, I have ample time in the privacy of 

my own home to read the election materials and other sources and make my 

decisions.  Every ballot must include a signature, which is then checked at the 

elections office.  Again, I emphasize that I strongly oppose the passage of SB 210. 


